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The Jubilee of Seminarians, celebrated on June 23-24, is a special moment to pray for and encourage those 
discerning a call to the priesthood. Pope Francis reminded us that seminarians are not only preparing for ministry; 
they are signs of hope for the future of the Church. We are blessed that Fr. Joseph DeMarzo III, who grew up in 
our parish, was ordained a priest on June 7th and celebrated his First Mass on Pentecost morning here at Corpus 
Christi. Fr. Joseph’s First Mass was a sign of hope for the Diocese of Paterson, and I was honored to be his Master  
of Ceremonies for it.

In addition to celebrating with Fr. Joseph, we have accompanied seminarian Jairo Jaramillo during his time in 
College Seminary, who will begin First Theology next year at the Immaculate Conception Seminary of Seton Hall 
University and join a new parish community for his pastoral assignment. We wish him all the best! Jairo’s response 
to his vocation and his commitment to formation has encouraged us all to support those who are discerning the 
priesthood. As we celebrate this Jubilee, let us pray for Jairo and all seminarians of the Diocese of Paterson.  
May our parish always be a place where vocations are welcomed, nurtured, and sent forth in the joy of the Gospel.

Fr. James
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The Jubilee of Seminarians

Throughout our country and here in the Chatham area, parents are frustrated with their 
children’s progress towards a mature faith. Our staff has heard this from many of you.  
We’re going to address this and make it better for everyone. Moving forward, we will soon  
make a small adjustment to our weekend Mass schedule to accommodate this.

We needed to be creative in finding a little more time for the sake of our children’s lifelong faith formation.  
There will be one minor change in the starting time of one of our Sunday Masses. Beginning Sunday, June 29th,  
the 9:00AM Mass will begin at 8:45 AM (15 minutes earlier).

Our new 8:45 AM Mass will provide a specific focus on our children. During the school year, on two Sundays each 
month, children and their families will be invited to join for Mass in the Church. Our homilist at the new 8:45 Mass 
will preach in a way that is accessible to children. This bimonthly Children’s Mass will be followed by our Family 
Faith Formation Program, where both children and their parents will grow in their knowledge of our faith. On the 
other two Sundays of the month, children will be invited to hear the Children’s Liturgy of the Word in the Atrium 
Conference Room as we currently offer it. All our parishioners, of all ages, are welcome to attend the 8:45 AM Mass!

To summarize, beginning on Sunday, June 29, the starting time of the 9:00 AM Mass will be permanently changed to 
8:45 AM. As a parish family, we have a special opportunity to help the children of Corpus Christi. I appreciate your 
support and cooperation in this important initiative for our youth! Please feel free to reach out to me with  
any questions and I will be happy to share more with you. 

Thank you all in advance for your support, and may God bless our families and our children!

Peace,

Fr. Kevin

A Small Adjustment to Our Mass Schedule - 
Starting June 29th



Alfri Rundio, Amy Hefele, Amy Wert, Andrew White, Angie 
Dincher, Ann Gilroy, Ann Martin White, Anna West, Arlene 
Winsch, Barbara Marvin, Beth Cintron, Betty Ann Henning, 
Betty Keelin, Bill Walsh, Bill White, Bob Nellis, Brenda 
Meehan, Brian Carpenter, Caitlin Murray, Carmela Mino, 
Carol, Carol Smith, Cathy Hansen, Chas Holloway, Chris 
Conlan, Christine Marinello, Colin White, Connie Prince, 
Cordelia Street, Debbie Sisser, Deborah Careccia, Deirdre 
Hatton, Denis Schreiber, Diana Nazelli, Dylan Grimmer, 
Donald Boland, Eileen O’Boyle, Elizabeth Yanis, Eugene 
Iannocelli, Everett Farren, Fr. Steve Baker, OSA, George E. 
Blake, Gina McCarthy, Hal Zuber, Harry Winsch , Heather 
Nicole McGuire, Jade Navarro, Jan Kerr, Jim Tsakonos, JoAnne 
Feliciti, John Cristofano, John Dory, John Fleming, John 
Savarese, Jonathan Schwanwede, Josephine Dymowski, Karen 
Rorro, Kathleen Bekiaris, Keith Thomas, Ken McCaffrey, 
Kevin Franken, Liz Perry, Louis Panello, Maire O’Donnell, 
Margaret DiPopolo, Mary Houlihan, Marylou Meixner, Matty 
Constantino, Max Leyn, Michael Cino, Nancy McKiernan, 
Owen Moran, Patricia Bendsen, Patti Mahoney, Phyllis Byrne, 
Ralph Lopez, Ray Blajda, Robert Bruce, Robert Cyboran, Ron 
Henning, Ron Leonardis, Rosemarie Moeller, Sarah Shields, 
Sr. Adriana Martins, Sean Brown, Sean O’Shea, Stephanie 
Windsor, Steve Karasoulis, Susan Koole, Terry Stephen, 
Timothy Finnegan, Tricia Finley, Valeria Capurro, Vicki 
Woodard, Victor Rispoli, Vince Di Roberto, Virginia Lutz
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Please Pray for the Sick 

Pray for Those Who Have 
Gone Home to the Lord
 
Marilyn Murray

Mass Intentions
SATURDAY, JUNE 21
5:00pm | Mary & Anthony Sacina, Pauline & Joseph Lock

SUNDAY, JUNE 22
7:30am | For the Seniors of the Parish
9:00am | For the Youth of the Parish
11:00am | Elizabeth Colosimo

MONDAY, JUNE 23 - FR. KEVIN
7:30am | Patrick Lucas

TUESDAY, JUNE 24 - FR. KEVIN
7:30am | Arlene Dodds (Living Intention)

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25 - FR. KEVIN
7:30am | Ed McDonnell

THURSDAY, JUNE 26 - MSGR. MAHONEY
7:30am | Maureen Alexander, Nicholas Storms

FRIDAY, JUNE 27 - FR. KEVIN
7:30am | Debra June DelGaudio

SATURDAY, JUNE 28
5:00pm | Mary Kay Skurka

SUNDAY, JUNE 29
7:30am | Emily Cosby Dieter
8:45am | Suzanne Cashin
11:00am | Margaret Culkin

Mass Cards,  Remembrance 
Offerings & Prayer Requests
 
To request a Mass card, make a remembrance offering, 
or add a name to our sick list, please contact Krista Daras: 
973-635-0070 x711 | kdaras@corpuschristi.org Text your 
prayer intentions to 973-845-0416 by 2:00pm each Friday 
to be included in the intercessory prayers of the weekend.

Remembrance Offerings
BLESSED SACRAMENT FLOWERS:
Maureen Alexander
 
OFFERTORY GIFTS OF BREAD AND WINE:
Maureen Alexander

TABERNACLE CANDLES:
Remember a Loved One Here

Saint Vincent de Paul Society

Thank you, Corpus Christi Parish for your continued support. 
Your generosity has enabled us to provide meals for a Chatham 

neighbor who is recovering from surgery.

Also, we are continuing to assist the gentleman who is 
recovering from addiction in a halfway house.

More info about our Saint Vincent de Paul Society:

862-226-9559 | pwmartin817@optimum.net

If you know of someone that no longer needs to be on this list, 
please let us know.
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sowing seeds in fertile ground
Despite harsh economic realities, immense spiritual needs and a 
general decline in priestly vocations across Ukraine, the Knights of 
Columbus is helping chart a path forward for the country’s future 
priests.

The Order has fostered a dynamic expansion of seminary councils 
around the world, thanks in part to the Refund Support Vocations 
Program (RSVP), which provides seminarians with both financial 
assistance and moral support.

Nearly 90 seminarians now participate in Ukraine’s three sem-
inary councils. Last year, 17 seminarians in Ukraine received 
Knights of Columbus scholarships. 

Councils identify talented, capable and committed seminarians 
who present a significant financial need. Through RSVP, the 
Supreme Council funds about 20% of the scholarships, with local 
councils covering the remainder. All seminarians in need qualify 
for K of C support, regardless of whether they are members of the 
Order.

To learn more about the Knights of Columbus  
in the Chathams, call John Kelly  201-213-6967. 

To join online visit www.kofc.org/joinus
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Questions?
Jim Murray 
Director of Youth Ministry and 
Confirmation Prep 
corpuschristi@boldym.com  
973-370-2532

Early registration is currently  
open for 7th-10th grade.  

Scan the QR code to register today!

UPCOMING EVENTS
Mission Trip with Catholic Heart 
WorkCamp
July 6-11 | Cumberland MD  
All incoming 9th Graders and HS Teens

Steubenville Youth Conference
July 18-20 | Steubenville OH  
All incoming 9th Graders and HS Teens

uServe Middle School Service Camp
July 21-25 | Corpus Christi & Local 
Service Sites  
All incoming 6th - 9th Graders

High School Service Day
August 20 | Grow-A-Row, Pittstown NJ  
All incoming 9th Graders and HS Teens
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Get Involved in Our Ministries!
EVA’S VILLAGE
We had another amazing outing to Eva’s 
Village on Saturday, June 7th. Our group 
of generous volunteers gave their time, 
energy, and compassion to the work at 
hand. It’s hard to overstate how helpful 
our Corpus Christi crew (always some 
wonderful regular volunteers, and always 
some brave new additions!) are at the 
soup kitchen: whether setting tables, 
filling water pitchers, dishing up food 
from the steam trays, stacking the rolling 
carts with plates full of food, or cleaning 
up afterward, their selfless service creates 
a truly welcoming space. It is sometimes 
hard to consider, in our convivial 
atmosphere at Eva’s Village, that your 
warm welcome might be the first one our 
guests have had that day; your smile, the 
first one they’ve seen that day, that week. 
In this way, we are serving more than 
meals. We are sharing, as we are called 
to at Corpus Christi, Christ’s joy, hope 
and healing. Our next outing is July 12th, 
and we look forward to again creating an 
inviting atmosphere for our brothers and 
sisters in need. Please join us!

CHILDREN’S LITURGY
This Sunday is the last Children’s Liturgy 
for 2024-2025. It was another wonderful 
year of sharing God’s message with 
the children and of marveling at their 
openness and insights.  Each session they 
reminded us of all the simple ways we 
can demonstrate that we are followers 
of Jesus. We are fortunate to serve in this 
ministry and look forward to resuming 
the program on September 14!

MEN’S SOCIETY
The Men’s Society has had great 
participation these past several months, 
since starting again in December 2024. 
They had their June meeting to recap 
past events and discuss ideas for the 
coming year, as their meetings will be 
on break for July and August, starting up 
again in September. Their faith sharing 
centered around Pentecost and the Holy 
Spirit. If you’re interested in joining the 
Men’s Society, save the date for our next 
meeting on Tuesday, September 9th at 
7:30 pm.

PRAYER GARDEN MINISTRY
Thank you to our Prayer Garden Ministry 
for hosting the Ministry Minute in June! 
We are excited that there is continued 
interest in participation and want to 
warmly welcome new members to our 
ministry! Recently, some of our youngest 
members decorated the garden with 
color by planting annuals and watering. 
There is always room for more, so if 
you’re interested in joining the Prayer 
Garden Ministry, please reach out to Jean 
Dory.
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Deirdre Coleman
Realtor/Sales Associate

	 186 MAIN STREET
	 CHATHAM, NJ

	 Cell 973.464.8159

DColeman@turpinrealtors.com
www.DeirdreDColeman.com

973.822.1500
SPECIALIZING IN

SHORT TERM REHAB &
LONG TERM NURSING CARE

www.chathamhillssubacute.com

Service &
Maintenance

Commercial &
Industrial

96 Ford Rd., Ste. 96-02 • Denville, NJ
info@makoac.com • www.makoac.com

NJ Master HVAC
Lic. #19HC00043000

973-586-2225

Salads • Cold Cuts • Sloppy Joe’s

973-822-1956
648 Shunpike Rd.
Chatham Twp., NJ

DELICATESSEN
CATERING

Open 6 Days
A Week

Auto Body &

Mechanical Repair

24 Hour Towing

Bill Palmer - License No. 0076-A

41 No. Passaic Ave • Chatham • 873-635-9428

Auto Body &

Mechanical Repair

24 Hour Towing

Bill Palmer - License No. 0076-A

41 No. Passaic Ave • Chatham • 873-635-9428

HARDWOOD

CARPET

CERAMIC

REFINISHING

LAMINATE

BLINDS

VINYL

Commercial Residential

4 Lincoln Place

Madison, NJ 07940

Nicholas Gaudioso

Fax: 973-966-7817

Cell: 973-214-3318

973-966-1699

When Injury Happens...
What Happens Next...

Is Most Critical

Dr. Robin Gehrmann

345 Main Street, Suite 201
Madison, NJ 07940

(973) 200-7370
CollegiateSportsDoc.com

COMPLETE
AUTOMOTIVE

REPAIRS
973-635-8333

JOHN’S PAINTING
Local Resident & Diocesan Member

(908) 604-8759
www.johnspaint.com

Joseph Spinella	 Lic.#9468
President

Commercial & Residential Electrical
Communications Specialists • Service Upgrades

Aerial Trucks • Generators
Office: 973-993-1599

estimating@spinellacontracting.com
215 Speedwell Avenue, Morristown, NJ 07960

We Buy 
Houses

call/text

908-917-7906
EASY  

TRANSACTIONS
CLOSE QUICKLY

We Buy Homes
In Any Condition

908-233-6287
FREE ESTIMATES
FULLY INSURED

STEPS
PATIOS

DRIVEWAYS

MAZZILLI MASON 
CONTRACTORS, LLC

732-520-9554 | www.expertchimneyroofing.com

EXPERT CHIMNEY & ROOFING

Family Owned/Operated - Lic.#13VH11097900 • Bonded & Insured – 20 Years
Serving All of New Jersey

$1100 OFF
Any New Roof Replacement

20% OFF
Any Roof, Chimney, Gutter,
Masonry Repair & SENIORS

SPRING HOME REPAIRS - FREE ESTIMATES
ROOFING • CHIMNEYS • GUTTERS 
MASONRY • SIDEWALKS & STEPS

We Find & Fix Leaks!
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ZIO GINO  
PIZZA & GRILL

A Taste of Naples Flavors
Catering Available • We Deliver  

Online Ordering Available 
650 Shunpike Rd, Chatham 
Township NJ, 07928 
973.377.3666 
www.zioginos.com

zioginopizza@zioginopizza

Member SIPC

Michael Bianco
Financial Advisor
466 Southern Blvd
Jefferson Bldg 1st Floor
Chatham, NJ 07928
973-520-4357

Chatham: Want a financial advisor who 
puts you first?
Let's talk.

> edwardjones.MKT-5894O-A AECSPAD

	 RoseCityPaving
rcpandconstruction@gmail.com


